
From: Rebecca Murray
To:
Subject: LGOIMA request for a digital copy of an Opus report about South Dunedin stormwater improvement options
Date: Thursday, 12 December 2024 3:37:00 pm

Kia ora 
 
Thank you for your LGOIMA request.
 
An electronic copy of the report you have requested is available on the DCC website, please find
below a link for ease of reference.
 
https://www.dunedin.govt.nz/__data/assets/pdf_file/0007/227860/South-Dunedin-Catchment-
ICMP-Report.pdf
 
Kā mihi
 
Rebecca Murray
Mana Whakahaere Kairuruku / Governance Support Officer
Governance Group

P  03 477 4000 | E rebecca.murray@dcc.govt.nz 
Te Kaunihera a Rohe o Ōtepoti - Dunedin City Council
50 The Octagon, Dunedin
PO Box 5045, Dunedin 9054
New Zealand
www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 

From: DCC Webmaster <webmaster@dcc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 12 December 2024 2:17 pm
To: Official Information <officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 1088797
 

 has submitted a LGOIMA request - 1088797.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Please provide me a digital copy of an Opus report about South Dunedin stormwater
improvement options. I'm not sure of the year, but presume it was written in the last 8 to 10
years. Thank you.

File attachment (file name)
No file uploaded

Name



Email address

Mailing address
see below

Contact phone number




